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In her capacity at CDC, Dr. Carla Black conducts surveillance of influenza vaccination. She 
served as a member of the 2009 H1N1 coverage monitoring team. She is the author/co-author 
of 15 publications in medical journals, and she has provided numerous presentations at 
scientific meetings. 

Dr. Black received her PhD in Epidemiology from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, 
a MPH in Epidemiology from Emory University, and a BS in Biochemistry from Texas A&M 
University. 


